

Friday 8th July 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians

## Year 6 Reward Day - Monday 18th July

We are very excited to be holding a reward day in school this year. This is to celebrate all of the children's successes during their time at Hordle. We are planning to hold a den-building day on the school field, which will include challenges, certificates and a chance to have an ice cream with their friends. Once the dens are packed away, the day will conclude with a Year 6 water fight!

Den building	Children are allowed to bring equipment from home to build their den. This could include:  • a pop up tent (not one that needs assembling)  • den building kit • blanket • pegs • sticks • wind break
	<ul> <li>Children are also invited to bring:</li> <li>A small packet of sweets or chocolate (no nuts) - enough for one person</li> <li>Small card games or other games that could be played in a den</li> </ul>
	It is important that children are able to carry their own equipment, so please ensure they only bring one or two items.
Water fight	The water fight will take place at the end of the day. It is optional, so children can sit out of this if they prefer. Children who take part <b>will</b> return home wet, so please inform your class teacher if you do not want them to take part in this.
	Children are invited to bring:  • A water gun/pistol, or  • A water bottle, or  • A large plastic cup
	Children cannot bring:  • Water balloons (as these cause litter on the field)

We also have a fun-filled wet weather plan, just in case it rains. If den building equipment is not required, we will contact you the day before. Let's keep our fingers crossed for sunshine!

## Year 6 Leavers' Service

We are delighted to announce that we are able to hold a leavers' service in the church this year, which parents and guardians are invited to attend. We respectfully ask you to keep numbers to two adults per child/household, so that we can fit everybody in the church. This will take place on **Thursday 21 July at 9:30 am**. You will be able to enter through the main entrance to the church at 9:30.

## **Carrier bags**

As we near the end of the year, we are starting to collect the children's books and other belongings together ready to go home. Please could each child bring a named carrier bag to school ready to take their things home by the end of next week (15th July). If you are able to spare a few bags, this would be greatly appreciated as this will ensure everyone has one.

Many thanks,

The Upper Junior Team

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School

Hordle CE (VA) Primary School & Nursery, Hordle Lane, Hordle, Lymington SO41 0FB Tel: 01425 611657 e-mail: adminoffice@hordle.hants.sch.uk www.hordle.hants.sch.uk

'That they may have life; life in all its fullness' John 10:10















